
 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian, 

We are participating this year in the Tenner Challenge, a national competition for 

young people aged from 11 – 19 years. The Challenge is free and run by Young 

Enterprise www.tenner.org.uk the UK’s leading enterprise and financial education 

charity, helping young people to develop the skills they need for life and work. 

Taking part in Tenner Challenge will help our students to develop crucial employability 

skills and experience alongside an important insight into how core curriculum learning 

will benefit them in the fast-changing world of work.  

Students are pledged £10 from the Tenner Bank and use this in small groups to start-

up capital to get their enterprise off the ground. They have 4 working weeks to set up 

their business – coming up with an idea of a product or service they can sell and gain 

first-hand experience of what it’s like to be entrepreneurs. At the end of the 4 weeks, 

each group will be expected to return the pledged £10, plus a £1 donation. All profits 

made will then be reviewed and a decision will be made to how these are to be 

shared amongst the group. 

The Tenner Challenge will take place for 4 weeks from Monday 9th of March to Friday 

3rd of April 2020.  Any support and encouragement you can give during this activity 

would really be appreciated. 

We cannot wait to get involved with this Challenge! 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Challenge, please do not hesitate to contact 

us at The Academy. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mr Spilsbury 

Raising Standards Leader for Year 10 


